

Tuesday, September 16, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

- Good morning seagulls we're back!! Did you know there are over 62 million Hispanics Americans in the U.S? Thats almost 1 in 5 people, which means a lot of music, food, and sports we love are influenced by Hispanic culture!
- Hey Seagull Readers! Check your school email to sign up for our first Battle of the Books/Trivia Teams for First Chapter Friday kick-off meeting! You will meet other readers and form 1st semester teams! We hope to see you there!
- Gull-a-bulls improv will be in Melum's room today in A331. We hope to see you there!
- Come to our next DECA chapter meeting on Thursday in room B-315 (in the cafeteria). We will be talking about our upcoming Fall Leadership Conference. See you there!
- Are you looking for something to wear to the Homecoming dance? Come visit Sammy's Closet! We have dresses, and other dress up options! Sammy's is open before and after school, and during lunches. Get excited for a great Homecoming week!
- Hey Seagulls! as you may know, our homecoming dance is coming up on Saturday, Oct 4th! If you have plans to bring an outside guest to homecoming, you NEED to have an outside guest form filled out by the DEADLINE, September 26th. Outside guest will have to pay \$25. Get your outside guest form at the office starting TODAY!
- Seagulls! Today, we will start on door decorating for homecoming week. Pay attention to the CHAMPS slideshow your teacher's present with further information on starting. May the creativity wars begin!
- Huge thanks to all that came out to our first Drama Club Meeting yesterday! If you
 missed the meeting and want to be involved in our Dramafest One Act Festival
 audition packets, monologues, and crew applications are now available outside
 A126. Contact Advisor Sara Coiley for more info!
- Hey Seagulls! Yearbooks are on sale until the end of the day on September 26th. Yearbooks are \$65 with ASB and \$70 without. You can purchase at the Treasurer's office with cash or check or online. Hurry, they sell fast, so make sure to get one while you still can!

Today in Sports

- Girls swim vs Glacier Peak at Snohomish Aquatic Center at 3:15
- Boys tennis at Arlington at 3:30

Should you choose to do so, please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.